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Iowa State University 

Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

August 10, 2007 – New Document – Imaging Systems That Use OpenAFS 

 

A new document is available for IT admins imaging systems that contain the OpenAFS client.  

OpenAFS has some specific steps needed during the SysPrep/imaging process to prevent slow 

client performance and severe effects on the AFS file servers.  These steps deal with making 

sure each system has a unique AFS “UUID”. 

 

The new document is available in the “OU Administrator Support” area under the “Tips for 

Deploying Systems and Software” section.  A direct link to the document is: 

 

http://tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/Imaging_OpenAFS.pdf  

http://tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/Imaging_OpenAFS.pdf

